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Yearbook No 4 (2021) 
This yearbook will focus on the subject “The Balkan Society in turmoil. Contributions to Emotion 

History in the long 18th century”. The call is open till 18th of September, 2020. The concepts in 

German, English and French can be taken from the SOG18 website (https://suedosteuropa-18-

jahrhundert.uni-graz.at/de/neuigkeiten/). 

 

Yearbook No 5 (2022) 
The board of the SOG18 decided at its online-meeting on 5th of June to dedicate this yearbook 

number to the subject “Facelifting in South Eastern Europe. Landscape modelling in the long 18th 

century and its heritage”. The call for papers will be published in Newsletter 1 (January 2021). 

 

Conference Information 
 
The SOG18 conference to the subject “City and Future: Europe and its South East in the long 18th 
century” will be held at 28th-29th of May, 2021 as cooperation project with the Austrian, the 
Hungarian and the Slovenian Societies in Graz. The provisory program is going to be prepared and 
will be published in the autumn). 
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